




After the success of Jamaica
last year, we are planning 2
more holidays this coming
year: Bognor in September
and Lanzarote in October. 
For anyone with the travel
bug, please check with the

office to see if there are
spaces left.  

Ian has been one of our ‘Community
Engagement’ clients for some time and

we’re now pleased to be able to welcome
him into one of our homes. It’s an absolute

pleasure to have Ian in our community

 Holidays 
for 2025

New Day Opportunity! 

Meet the ‘Navigators’ (also known as the
secret seven!) who meet on Tuesdays and

explore the city and surrounding areas
whilst working towards independence 

in navigation and travel. 
Recent destinations have included the
Sky Gardens, the South Bank, Deen City

Farm, Kew Gardens and the National
History Museum. Let us know if you would 

like to join them! 

Welcome Ian! 
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